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12 September 2022 
 
Mr Gerard Hayes 
Health Services Union 
L2/109 Pitt Street 
SYDNEY NSW 1215 
 
Attention: Tracey Gaddelin – Organiser 
 
Via email: Tracey.Gaddelin@hsu.asn.au and secretary@hsu.asn.au 
 
Dear Mr Hayes, 
 
Re: Relocation of Family Care Cottage to Melbee House, High Street Maitland – Old Maitland Hospital Site 
 
I am writing to advise that a decision has been made to relocate the Family Care Cottage Service and its staff 
from Bonar Street, Maitland to Melbee House, High Street, Maitland – Old Maitland Hospital site. 
 
Conditions of employment for staff and management reporting lines remain unchanged. 
 
The service will be managed by Renay Macleod, A/NUM Family Care Cottage. 
 
If you require any additional information please do not hesitate to contact me on (02) 4087 2058 or Nicole 
Williams, Midwife/Nurse Manager, Women’s and Children’s Services, The Maitland Hospital on (02) 4939 
2377.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Christine Osborne 
General Manager  
Lower Hunter Sector 
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